
LAKE BONANZA WATER SUPPしY CORPORATION

SPECIAしPUBしIC MEETiNG

」an鵬‖γ 9備, 2020

しake Con「oe KOA 19785 Highway lO5 West, MagnoIia Room

6:00P.M.

P「esident Mary Wesoiick calIed the meeting to orde「 and estabIished a quorum.

Vice Presidentしance MoIchan, Sec「eta「y Ka「en GonzaIez, Director David MilIer and

Director Tracy Michaud were present and made the quorum. There were two LBWSC members

PreSent in the audience.

P「esident Mary Wesoiick reiated the pu「pose of the meeting was to info「m citizens ofしBWSC’s

intent to seek financiaI assistance with the USDA, Ru「aI DeveIopment for const「ucting a new

Weil to the 」asper Aquife「. The estimated cost and Ioan request is ;2,028,437. She stated this

is needed, aS the present system ievels ofgross alpha in the water needed to be lowe「ed. She

gave detaiIs ofthe upcoming p○○ject and an anticipated compIetion date in March of 2021.

The「e were no comments or questions.

Mary adjou「ned the meeting at 6:04 P.M.

馳ン追小輩
Secreta「yしBWSC


